
June 17, 2020 
 
As of today we have not received a date for our county to enter into the “Green Phase”.  CPS (Community Participation 
Support) facilities are permitted to open once we enter the Green Phase.  APS will be prepared to open in the Green 
Phase at a limited capacity. 
 
Each of you should have been contacted by your APS Program Specialist to review our re-opening questionnaire 
(attached in this email). If you have not been contacted please call the main office at (215) 364-0211.  We are working 
closely with the transportation companies in determining schedules based on their protocol of limited passengers per 
van. 
 
We have equipped all locations with cafeteria barriers along with sneeze guards and barriers while working on the 
production lines.  We also have acquired clear face shields for ALL staff and consumers if you choose to wear both a 
mask and shield.  Please note some production lines will require the use of a mask and a shield.  Please see below 
pictures. 
 
APS staff have been working diligently every day during this pandemic to insure the continuality of our packaging 
contracts. We have instituted a Pandemic Safety Officer at each location and have followed all CDC protocols.   
 
We are confident that our doors will be opening soon, at a slow but steady pace.  See attached frequently asked 
questions. Please contact your Program Specialist with any additional questions you may have. 
 
We miss all of you and are anxiously awaiting your return. 

  

   


